
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON LAYOUT AND ASSESSMENT FOR PUBLIC WATER MAIN 
INSTALLATION FOR DEEPWOOD LANE, WEST HARTFORD 

THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
555 Main Street, P.O. Box 800 

Hartford, Connecticut 
 

 
       August 13, 2015 

 
 

 The Metropolitan District will hold a public hearing in the Board Room, 555 Main 
Street, Hartford, on Tuesday, August 25, 2015, at 4:00 P.M. for the purpose of notification of 
the construction of a public water main in a portion of Deepwood Lane, West Hartford.  
 
 All interested parties, both in favor or against said water main, may appear to be 
heard. 
 
 
     John S. Mirtle, Esq.  

District Clerk 


